
Dear Prof. Branislav Z Nikolic
Editor in Chief Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks very much for your e-mail at 3-May-2019 about of our Manuscript entitled “Modified screen-printed electrodes for electrochemical detection of amlodipine”. I revised the manuscript on the basis of reviewer's comments. All changes and corrections were marked with red pen in the revised manuscript. I hope the revised paper may be suitable for publication in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. Kindly do the needful at an early date. Hope to hear from you soon.

With Best Regards
Dr. Sayaed Zia Mohammadi


Response to Reviewer:

 1) The abbreviation of MCSNP and MCSNP/SPCE were used throughout the text and the abstract section was corrected.
2) Title of manuscript was changed to “Screen printed carbon electrode modified with magnetic core shell manganese ferrite nanoparticles for electrochemical detection of amlodipine”.

